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Welcome to our Rights Respecting Newsletter! 

The Rights Respecting Schools Award puts children’s rights at the heart of schools in 

the UK. 

The UK Committee for UNICEF (UNICEF UK) works with schools in the UK to create safe 

and inspiring places to learn, where children are respected, their talents are nurtured, and 

they are able to thrive. Our Rights Respecting Schools Award embeds these values in daily 

school life and gives the children the best chance to lead happy, healthy lives and to be 

responsible, active citizens. 

Our school rights so far have been… 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ambassadors found out what these rights look like at Chorlton Park… 

Article 8  

• All children are welcome in our school. 

• Teaching about different religions. 

 

Article 15  

• Lots of different clubs after school – Comedy, sports, music 

• Work with different groups and partners in class 

 

Article 19  

• We can talk to different adults if we need help. 

• Our school rules – be respectful, be kind, be responsible and be safe. 

 

Article 29  

• We are encouraged to try new things and not to give up 

• Trips in school help us with our learning. 

 

 



Rights at Chorlton Park - Twitter @ChorltonParkPS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Here is a reminder of the articles we may explore through our learning and events that take 

place in school. Why not play a guess the article game with your children, giving clues as to 

what this may look like. 

 


